_Proyecto de Ciencias

(Science Project)

December 17, 2014
Dear students and families,   

During the next month students in our science classes will be expected to work on a science project to be presented to the rest of the class. We are expecting that the work for the project be done at home, with the help of parents, friends, siblings, the Internet and or books from the library. We are not expecting long, complex projects, as each presentation to the rest of the class will last only 3 minutes. We do, however, expect the projects to be well thought-out and clearly presented in Spanish.

The topic for this project must center on our theme for the past month: Variables.  Attached you will find a list of ideas from which the students may choose. That list consists mostly of questions the students can explore and develop but he /she can look for other ideas.   We are also attaching a sheet with the project objective and description.

Due to timing of the project, we understand that there are students participating in the PSI Science Fair on January 13. Fifth graders may use their Fair project ideas to do their class Science project, as long as they make some tweaks to ensure that they have met the criteria for having variables in a controlled experiment.

We will ask students to complete a project proposal sheet in class in order to know what to expect in their presentations. They should be prepared that day to briefly describe their idea.
Due dates:    Project proposal (done in class), January 7 
                      Final Project, January 16 
Please encourage your son/daughter, to explore a theme that is interesting to him/her and to the rest of the class.    

Feel free to call us with any questions. 

The fifth grade team.
=====================================================================
I have read and understand the information provided in this package.

Student Signature ___________________________________________  N/L
Parent or guardian signature______________________________________________
